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The USO has informed the Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. that although comedian
Kathy Griffin had performed several USO tours in the past, they have not had any
relationship with her for a number of years. The VFW appreciates this information and
apologizes for mentioning them in our May 31 press release.
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